
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

June 23, 1997 

 

 

To:  ARRB Staff 

 

From:  Ronald G. Haron 

 

Subject: Agency Compliance Officials 

and Other Contacts 

 

Enclosed for your reference, as well as a resource for third-agency referrals, is a list of agency 

compliance officials and other principal agency contacts with whom we have dealt most recently. 

 

 If you have any revisions or additions, please provide them to Cathy.  Cathy will update and 

circulate this list periodically. 

 

 


